
Dear Competent Authority, 
 

On behalf of Bohus BioTech I need to inform you the following: 
 
 

URGENT FIELD SAFETY NOTICE 

 

 
Date: May 17, 2022 

 
Attention: Competent Authority 

 
 

We have identif ied deviations in our sterilisation process and  therefore we can not guarantee 

the sterility of  the following products. 

1. Microvisc 1% 

2. Microvisc Plus 1,4% 

3. Microvisc Phaco 2,5% 

 
 
 

Above include all syringe sizes, 0,55 ml, 0,85 ml and 1,0 ml. This also include all products being 

under own label/private label. 

 

Therefor we have kindly asked our distributors to immediately take the following actions: 

o Recall all products within expiry date. 

o This notice needs to be passed on to all those who need to be aware. 

o Conf irmation of  product recall to Bohus BioTech. 

o Above needs to be executed as soon as possible. 
 
 

  
xxx      xxx 
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